Fadi Shakir

From: Kirk Osborne <kosborne@wsaco.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 19 December 2018 4:35 PM

To: Fadi Shakir

Cc: Richard Longman; Nicole Ryan

Subject: RE: Exhibition of The Northern Road Upgrade — Glenmore Park to Bringelly Modification 1
Fadi

| refer to your email below regarding the Modification Assessment for proposed changes to The Northern Road upgrade. RMS has previously consulted with WSA in
respect of the proposed change to the intersection of Adams Road and The Northern Road and WSA does not object to the replacement of the bridge with a four-way
intersection. Therefore, WSA will not be making a formal submission to DPE in relation to the proposed modification.

Adams Roads will provide access connections on the western side of the Airport site and WSA will continue to consult with Liverpool Council and RMS in relation to future
traffic management on Adams Road.

If you have any questions please give me a call.

Regards

Kirk Osborne
Lead Town Planner | Airport Planning

+61 424 081 638
kosborne@wsaco.com.au
PO Box 397 Liverpool NSW 1871

> Western
s Sydney
Airport

From: Fadi Shakir <Fadi.Shakir@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 3 December 2018 4:18 PM





